
Ms. Raquel Rodriguez 
California Energy Commission 
Doclcet Unit, MS-4 
1516 Ninth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814-55 12 

Plaza Towers 
555 Capitol Avenue Suite 600 

Sacramento CA 958 14 
Tel 9 16.44 1.6575 

Fax* 916.441.6553 

July 13, 2007 

DOCKET 
0-7-@IR-I. 

Subject: Pacific Gas & Electric Company's Coinmeiits on Staffs Proposed 
Regulations for the Transmission Corridor Designation and 
Implementation of Senate Bill 1059 
Docket No. (07-OIR-1) 

Dear Ms. Rodriguez: 

Enclosed for filing with the California Energy Coinmission are one original and 
12(Twelve) copies of the Pacific Gas & Electric Company's Comments on Staffs 
Proposed Regulations for the Transmission Corridor Designation and 
Implementation of Senate Bill 1059 Docltet No. (07-OIR-I). 

Sincerely, 
-, 

) 

Marie ~ i ' l l s  
Administrative Assistant I 
GalatiBlek 

Southern California Office I00 North Brand Boulevard Suite 6 18 Glendale CA 9 1 203 



Plaza Towers 
555 Capitol Avenue Suite 600 

Sacramento CA 958 14 
Tel* 916.441.6575 

Fax- 916.441.6553 

July 13, 2007 

Siting Regulations Rulemaking Committee 
Commissioner John L. Geesman 
Presiding Member 
Commissioner Jeffrey Byron 
Associate Member 
California Energy Commission 
1519 Ninth Street 
Sacramento, California 95814 

Subject: Comments on Staffs Proposed Regulations for the Transmission 
Corridor Designation and lmplementation of Senate Bill 1059 

Dear Commissioners, 

GalatiBlek, LLP represents Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) in 
reviewing and assisting the Energy Commission staff in developing siting 
regulations for the Transmission Corridor Designation and Implementation of 
Senate Bill 1059. PG&E appreciates the opportunity to provide comments on the 
development and implementation of these siting regulations because PG&E also 
recognizes the need to plan transmission projects well into the future. The 
establishment of protected transmission corridors could assist in that planning 
process. PG&E supports that the transmission corridor designation process is 
voluntary. The following section presents the general principles underlying our 
specific comments on the regulations. Specific comments are attached. 

As stated at the March and June Committee sponsored workshops, PG&E's 
main concern is that any transmission corridor designation process provides a 
real benefit to the siting of new transmission facilities as opposed to merely 
adding an additional layer of regulatory review. PG&E believes it shares a 
common view with the Committee that any designation process should be 
thorough enough to streamline future permitting efforts while recognizing that at a 
corridor designation planning level, any environmental review is by its very nature 
limited by the knowledge of specific transmission projects contemplated. 

We understand that in order to strike that balance, the Committee desires to 
incorporate an adjudicatory process and the proposed regulations reflect that 
approach. If such an adjudicatory process is employed, PG&E believes that the 
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